EMPLOYER’S FORUM



9th December, 2009



Meeting commenced:
09.30 a.m.



“                ended:
13.15 p.m.

PRESENT: 




FORUM MEMBERS


Councillor Hinds – Chair



Councillors Coen, Deas, K. Garrido, Gray, Mashiter and Devine 

ALSO IN ATTENDANCE:

Anthony Rich - City Solicitor

Alison Lobley - Assistant Director (Administration)

Louise Henson – HR consultant

Joanne Finnerty – Strategic HR Manager

Tony Hatton - Principal Solicitor

Peter Kidd – Senior Scrutiny Support Officer

1. APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE

Apologies for absence were submitted on behalf of Councillors Compton, Humphreys, Taylor and Joe Murphy.

2. MEMBERS WERE ASKED TO INDICATE WHETHER THEY HAD A PERSONAL OR PREJUDICIAL INTEREST TO DECLARE IN ANY OF THE AGENDA ITEMS.
There were none.

3. MINUTES OF PROCEEDINGS
The minutes of the meeting held on 21st October, 2009, were approved as a correct record.

4. URGENT BUSINESS IN PART 1 OF THE AGENDA 
There was no urgent business.

5. EXCLUSION OF THE PUBLIC

RESOLVED: THAT, under section 100A(4) of the Local Government Act 1972, the public be excluded from the meeting for the following item of business on the grounds that it involves the likely disclosure of exempt information as specified in Paragraph 1 of Part 1 of Schedule 12A to the Act.

6. CUSTOMER & SUPPORT  SERVICES DIRECTORATE - APPEAL AGAINST DISMISSAL

Consideration was given to an Appeal against Dismissal by a Senior Committee Administrator in the Customer & Support Services Directorate.
The appellant attended the meeting accompanied by a Union Representative.
Anthony Rich, with assistance from Alison Lobley, provided the background to the allegations, the evidence presented by both sides at the investigation on the 4th November and the issues taken into consideration, which led to the decision to dismiss with notice.
The appellant and then Forum members were invited to question the presentation.
The appellant then presented a statement in support of the appeal. After which, management and Forum members had the opportunity to ask questions.

Management and the appellant were then asked to sum up their case.

Both sides were then asked to leave whilst the panel considered their decision.

After a lengthy discussion on all aspects of the case the Employers Forum; 

RESOLVED:
THAT the appeal be dismissed.
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